
Listed below is how we have spent our Pupil Premium for 

the year 2013/2014. 

Section A – Details of Pupil Premium Allocation April 13 – March 14 
Deprivation Allocation 74,069 
Looked after Children (not FSM) 0 
Service Children Allocation (not FSM) 0 

Total Income 74,069 
Section B – Details of Planned Expenditure April 13 – March 14 
Teaching staff and 
development 

Staff training around interventions 
and subject content to ensure 
sharper focus of teaching and TA 
support.   5,722.20 

Learning Resources  Resources that support pupils both 
in lessons and during interventions 2,517.00 

IT Equipment  IT resources to aid pupils both in 
lessons and in interventions 1,568.34 

School Counsellor / 
Nurture support 

School counsellor works with 
identified pupils, nurture support 
worker focuses on groups of 
children, classes and parents to 
provide them with skills and insight 
in order to develop resilience 10,662.00 

Speech and 
Language support 

Screen and early 
support/intervention for pupils in 
EYFS that require support with 
speech and language. This leads to 
fewer pupil requiring support later in 
school. 4,542.00 

Enrichment 
projects – 
workshops, subject 
focus days 

A variety of workshops, trips and 
wow events to enrich pupils learning 
experiences. 

3,109.22 

Intervention TA’s Since September 2013 TA's have 
been trained to focus on a particular 
aspect of interventions so that the 
school will have maths, English and 
wellbeing specialist TA's. 18,306.20 

Fruit and veg for Due to high levels of deprivation the 
school purchases extra fruit and veg 1,264.50 



KS2 for the KS2 pupils in order to provide 
healthy snacks for all. 

Music Service The school buys into the music 
service to provide violins lessons, 
singing and percussion and a choir 15,436.00 

After School club Historically the school has been 
using some of the pupil premium 
funding to support the costs of the 
after school club 12,000.00 

 Spent to Date 75,127.46 

 Total Expenditure * -1,058 
*The over spend has been covered by the school budget to ensure the gap is narrowed for all pupil 

premium pupils. 


